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July 31, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Cox: 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to meet this morning. I appreciate the recognition that over a billion 
dollars is necessary to address the long standing failure of noncompliance with ADA. I am mindful 
of the work and effort put into the District’s recognition that these resources are necessary.  
 
I have, on several occasions over the last year, in writing and in meetings, explicitly stated that any 
acceptable plan must have specific benchmarks with the completion of surveys, transition plans, and 
betterments. Given this, any plan to address ADA program accessibility must include the elements 
set out in the February 2, 2015, letter. Please let me know when you can provide such a plan.  
 
If this cannot be met, please advise me at your earliest convenience so that I might reconsider 
District performance in this regard and standards for determination of substantial compliance.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
David Rostetter, Ed.D. 
Independent Monitor 
 
 
 
c: Sharyn Howell, Mike Torres 
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